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Dear parents/ carers,

We are writing to inform you that from the end of this half term (15th October) we will no longer be using Parent Pay in school. Instead we are moving to a system called Bromcom. Bromcom will have a parent app and website for you to use called ‘My Child At School’ (MCAS) that will enable you as parents to do the following:

- Receive communications 

- Update your child’s details 

- Order your child’s school dinners 

- Book your child into ace club 

- Pay for your child’s dinners/breakfast club/after school clubs/trips and any other items 
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What we need from you… 

- Before we return to school on 1st November register your account with the login details given to you. It is vital that your account is registered, without this you will not be able to consent to trips, order dinners, or book ace club.
- Use up any Parent Pay balances that you have on your accounts as we will not be accepting payments via ParentPay from after 15th October
- Ensure your dinner balances are paid up to date
- Clear any outstanding debts 
We will be in touch again soon with your Bromcom registration details before we break up for half term. Should you have any queries please do not hesitate to contact the school office.
Many thanks,
Elliston Academy

Elliston Academy





Elliston Street,


Cleethorpes


N.E. Lincs


DN35 7HT


Tel:  01472 235116
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